
Re: ACTION REQUIRED: Inquiry RE Complaint No 2020-40-LS

LORETTA SMITH <sloretta407@aol.com>
Wed 9/16/2020 3�42 PM

To:  City Elections <elections@portlandoregon.gov>
Cc:  info@votelorettasmith.com <info@votelorettasmith.com>; Jerome Brooks <jeromeabrooks@gmail.com>; Jef Green <j.green@c-esystems.com>; Scroggin, Deborah
<Deborah.Scroggin@portlandoregon.gov>; Hansen, Louise <Louise.Hansen@portlandoregon.gov>

Not sure specifically when they printed but they dropped in  mailboxes on April 20, 2020.  They were probably printed a week before April 20, 2020.

Sent from my iPhone

On Sep 16, 2020, at 6�33 PM, City Elections <elections@portlandoregon.gov> wrote:

Hello Loretta Smith,
 
Thank you for the quick response. Just to clarify, we are asking for the date that the mailers were printed. Were the mailers both printed and produced on March 11,
2020?

Also, please email a finalized version of the mailer.
 
Sincerely,
Cody Sibley
He/Him/His
Elections Coordinator
Office of the City Auditor | City of Portland
 
 
From: LORETTA SMITH <sloretta407@aol.com>
Date: Wednesday, September 16, 2020 at 3:03 PM
To: City Elections <elections@portlandoregon.gov>
Cc: "info@votelorettasmith.com" <info@votelorettasmith.com>, Jerome Brooks <jeromeabrooks@gmail.com>, Jef Green <j.green@c-esystems.com>,
"Scroggin, Deborah" <Deborah.Scroggin@portlandoregon.gov>, "Hansen, Louise" <Louise.Hansen@portlandoregon.gov>
Subject: Re: ACTION REQUIRED: Inquiry RE Complaint No 2020-40-LS
 
Below are the answers to your 3 questions. Please let me know if you need additional information.  LJS
 

1. Please confirm whether Committee to Elect Loretta Smith produced the attached mailer. Yes the committee to Elect Loretta Smith produced the mailer in
question for the primary.

2. If the committee did produce the attached mailer, when was the final version of the mailer printed?  The final version of the  mailer was produced on March 11,
2020.  

3. If the committee did produce the attached mailer, was it distributed to more than 500 individuals?  Yes the mailer was distributed to more than 500 people.
 
Sent from my iPhone

On Sep 16, 2020, at 4:30 PM, City Elections <elections@portlandoregon.gov> wrote:

Hello Loretta Smith and Committee to Elect Loretta Smith,
 
As soon as possible but no later than the timeline provided in the attached complaint notice, please answer the following questions:
 

1. Please confirm whether Committee to Elect Loretta Smith produced the attached mailer.
2. If the committee did produce the attached mailer, when was the final version of the mailer printed?
3. If the committee did produce the attached mailer, was it distributed to more than 500 individuals?

 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.
 
Sincerely,
Cody Sibley
He/Him/His
Elections Coordinator
Office of the City Auditor | City of Portland
 
 
 
<2020-40-LS AO Initiated Notice of Complaint.pdf>
<Loretta Smith 11x6 Postcard PROOF[1].pdf>


